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CORNERSTONE  
MASONIC LODGE

202 SE 84th Ave 
Portland, OR  97216

Cornerstone Lodge No. 157

Gresham Lodge No. 152

Christina Court No. 8

Mt. Hood DeMolay

Bethel No. 1

Trestleboard
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Cornerstone Lodge No. 157

 OFFICERS:

W O R S H I P F U L  M A S T E R
Steven Smith

801.707.1697

S E N I O R  W A R D E N
Scott Kennedy

619.517.2761 

J U N I O R  W A R D E N
David Gillette

503.777.7842

S E C R E T A R Y
Joe Watson

503.518.3049

T R E A S U R E R
Eric Headley

503.927.9552

Thank you to all who attended the September 
Stated Meeting “Step-Up” Night. For some  
of the Cornerstone Brothers, it was the first 
time sitting in that office and we received 
several nice compliments for the work that  
was done. A thank you also goes out to all of 
the Cornerstone Brothers who held offices  
that night, making the meeting run smoothly 
and quickly.

Now that autumn has begun, we are settling 
into a new school year, and looking forward 
to fall activities. We plan on presenting 
scholarships at the October Stated Meeting 
and having a “Building Clean-up” where ALL 
the groups that meet in our building can 
inventory our various supplies and create a 
more organized space. In addition, our youth 
groups have agreed to participate in our 
Annual Halloween Open House on October 31st, 
continuing the tradition we started last year of 

having a haunted house. We plan on keeping 
this year’s event a bit smaller, in order to give 
us enough time to clear decorations before 
Amaranth meets on November 1st.

With the leaves turning colors and the sudden 
chill in the air, it is clear that we are entering a 
time of change. Most of our organizations will 
soon be having elections to select leadership 
for the next term. Let us embrace this time of 
change as an opportunity for improvement and 
working together to build a brighter future. 

Scott Kennedy
Senior Warden

F R O M  T H E  W E S T

F R O M  T H E  E A S T

Greetings from the East! 
Brrr…fall is upon us. I love the changing of the 
seasons. With that comes new challenges, the 
kids go back to school, the days get shorter, the 
harvest is here and the holidays are coming up 
quick. Everything and everyone is getting ready 
for the long winter’s nap.

Please remember the Lodge has preparations 
to make too. We will celebrate Halloween as in 
years past. On November 10th we will have the 
Past Masters and Widows Banquet at 1:00 pm  

 
at Sayler’s Old Country Kitchen. The ensuing 
day, November 11th are our lodge elections,  
so please come and vote if you can. Hope to  
see you all for Halloween festivities or  
in November.

Fraternally yours,

Steven Smith
Worshipful Master
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O C T O B E R
S U N D A Y M O N D A Y T U E S D A Y W E D N E S D A Y T H U R S D A Y F R I D A Y S A T U R D A Y

01
Gresham 152
6:00pm Dinner  
7:00pm Stated Comm. 

02 03
Bethel 1
Regular Meeting
7:00pm

04
Christina Court 8
6:00pm Dinner
7:30pm Stated

05
Rental
12:00pm

06 07
Cornerstone 157
Officer’s Meeting
7:00pm

08
Mt. Hood  
DeMolay
7:30pm

09 10 11 12
DeMolay
6:00pm

13 14
Cornerstone 157
6:30pm Dinner  
7:30pm Stated Comm. 

15
Gresham 152
Officer’s Meeting
7:00pm

16 17
Bethel 1
Informal Meeting
7:00pm

18 19
Shrine Caravan
All day

20 21
Edeard Jones 
Financial
6:30pm

22
Mt. Hood  
DeMolay
7:30pm

23 24 25 26

27 28 29
Gresham 152

30 31
Cornerstone 157
Halloween Open 
Haunted House
6:30pm

UPCOMING EVENTS  
OF NOTE:

C H R I S T I N A  C O U R T  
O F F I C I A L  V I S I T 

October 4, 7:30pm

C O R N E R S T O N E  1 5 7  
F I N A N C I A L  M E E T I N G 

October 21, 6:30pm

C O R N E R S T O N E  1 5 7  
H A L L O W E E N  H A U N T E D  O P E N  H O U S E 

October 31, 6:30pm

Find us online

cornerstone157.org

Christina Court No. 8

 OFFICERS:

R O Y A L  M A T R O N
HL Wendy Bednarik

503.985.3100 (home)

503.936.7720 (cel)

orgrapesembroidery@gmail.com

A S S O C . P A T R O N
SK Tom Barclay

503.255.4377 (home)

503.936.9638 (cel)

tomtheboss@aol.com 

S E C R E T A R Y
HL Doreen Kundelius

503.357.7482

dkundelius@comcast.net

A S S O C . M A T R O N
Suzahn Barclay

503.255.4377 (home)

503.867.3102 (cel)

dragonladyswb@gmail.com

Bethel No. 1

 OFFICERS:

H O N O R E D  Q U E E N
Nicole Reed

G U A R D I A N
Chelsea Phelps

503.206.9416 

A S S O C I A T E  G U A R D I A N
Brian Gardes

Trestleboard

J U N E , 2 0 1 9

B E T H E L  N O . 1
Hi from the Daughters of Bethel No. 1!
September was a busy month for us with a lot of fun 
events that took place. We had our Hawaiian dinner 
on the 7th and it was a great success as a fundraiser. 
The girls had fun seeing their Masonic family and we 
even has a couple of the neighbors to the lodge stop by 
and have dinner with us. The 21st we did our Treasure 
Hunt, there wasn’t a lot of people but those who came 
said they had good bonding time and they talked 
about promotions and how to get more members.  
If anyone has daughters, granddaughters, nieces, 
neighbors etc. please let us know so we can invite them 
to a fun event to introduce ourselves.

Our official visit will be on Thursday, October 17th, 
we are planning a shadow night and encourage our 
Masonic family to attend.  We will have a dinner before 
the meeting starting at 6 pm and the meeting starts  
at 7 pm

Jobie Love,
Nicole Reed
Honored Queen

Hello from Christina Court! With the weather being so unusual, It feels like when I was growing up, We are 
having our official Visit on Oct 4. and we are having a cupcake contest for all who come to the meeting. It will 
be fun to see who comes up the tastiest and most creative cupcake. The cupcakes then will be sold with the 
proceeds going to the GRM and GRP philanthropic project.

There was some mention of the heads of bodies or their trustees getting together and purging used things 
that have been hanging around for a long time. I think that is a great idea!  That would open up space for the 
additional cabinets or places to put odd shaped things that just dont fit in the cabinets but are actively being 
used. I have black table clothes for the month of October.  If you would like to use them, I would be happy to 
leave them on the dining tables. Let me know. I hope everyone has a great fall and don’t let the ghouls get you!!!
‘
HL Wendy Bednarik	 SK Tom Barclay
Royal Matron		  Assoc. Patron

C H R I S T I N A 
C O U R T  N O . 8


